Erin McKenna

m

From: Av Wells <adelainevwells@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 1:28 PM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: PROPERTY TAX HIKE 6162

Hi,

As a property owner in providence in the Wanskuck neighborhood | am strongly opposed to a property tax hike.
Furthermore, as a means to raise revenue | strongly suggest that the city turn to the colleges and corporations like
Brown who pay a dismall amount in taxes compared to the public benefits they receive - the city should go after those
with deeper pockets which does not include residential homeowners

Best Regards,
Adelaine Vanwells



